
 

 

Newsletter 7 14th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
I hope you had a great week. Our lucky children in Nessa and Kynsa certainly enjoyed the zoo. 
 
Parents Evenings – All in the week of 17/10/22 on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday. Please sign 
up with Rose in the office. Rose is in the process of calling anyone who hasn’t yet signed. 
 
School Council Minutes – 
Welcome and Introduction 

Ideas for Pendeen Can Star Awards: 

Big Range in numbers so far – E -2, M – 5, J – 3, M – 12, T – 28, P – 13, R – 30, L - 4 

Excellence; Politeness; Co-operation; Determination; Courage; Assertiveness; 
Responsibility; Honesty; Respect  

5 smileys  A special pencil/pen   

10 smileys  A special rubber or pencil sharpener   

20 smileys  A short story book   

50 smileys  A hot chocolate and biscuit with Mr Wilson  

100 smileys  A special key ring  - change to 80 

150 smileys A ball of your choice 

200 smileys  A visit to Maria Chica’s OR Geevor cafe for a drink and cake 

500 smileys  A ‘bring your toys in’ afternoon for your whole class  

 

Suggestions for names for class chicken: 

Kynsa Nessa Teyr Peswara 
 Cock a doodle doo Stewart Ethan 
   Twinkle toes 
   Marvel 
   Marble 

 

Kindness awards: Children chosen by other children for showing kindness to others in 
school: Riley Rivett – if you’re upset he comes over and makes sure you’re ok – he does this for 
everyone; Casey P – helping with new people. Morgan, Casey, Harley – having a great start and 
making our school even better. 

Nasal Flu will be taking place in school on Tuesday 18th October.  The letter and information 
leaflet has gone home with your child.  You can find the link to the letter on the front page of the 
website.  The deadline for registering for the nasal flu is TODAY Friday 14th October. 
 
Applications for Transfer to Secondary – 31st October. Please see myself or Rose in the office if 
you need any help. 
 



 
 
 
Sports Events – If your child has received an invitation to attend cross country (17/10/22) or girls 
football (02/11/22) or boys football (09/11/22) please return to Rose ASAP 
 
New Website – Our new site is live: pendeenschool.co.uk  and we are updating the calendar and 
please feedback on how easy (or difficult) you find it to operate.    

 

End of Autumn Term Quizziz (quizzes) – Please see website and accompanying letter. 

Chickens – Please can you let us know if your child has any kind of allergy to chickens, hay, eggs or 
animal feed. We are only aware of 1 child with any allergies that may be affected by chickens. 
 
Enjoy the weekend.  
 
Chris Wilson 


